

## Citizen advisory Committee on the Naming of Public Buildings, Facilities and Streets

CHAIR RICHARD J. CECIL

MEMBERS Clayborn Benson III, Richard F. Cimpl, John Gurda, Stanley Gwiazdowski and Reuben K. Harpole g

City Hall, Room 205, 200 E. Weils St., Milwaukee, WI 53202 | (414) 286-2221 | FAX (414) 286-3456

September 3, 2008

To the Honorable Committee on Public Works

Dear Committee Members:

On September 2, 2008, the Citizen Advisory Committee on Buildings, Facilities and Streets Naming met to discuss Common Council File Number 3980357 - Substitute resolution assigning the honorary street name, "Pastor J Ellwanger," to West Walnut Street from North 16th to North 17th Streets in the 15th Aldermanic District.

Based on the information provided, the Citizen Advisory Committee recommended approval of the proposed resolution and moved that it be forwarded to the Public Works Committee for its consideration.

Sincerely

Richard J. Cecil, Chair

Citizen Advisory Committee on the Naming of Public Buildings, Facilities and Streets

Attachment RJC:TJM